Sullivan County School District

777 South Street
PO Box 240
Laporte, PA 18626
Phone 570-946-8200 - Fax 570-946-8210
www.sulcosd.k12.pa.us



Gabriel P. Blasi President Douglas C. Lindner Acting Superintendent Business Manager

Crystal M. McCusker Secretary

March 4th, 2022

Dear Griffin Community:

This notification is to let our school community know of recent Covid-19 cases within the school district for the week ending March 4th, 2022.

The following cases have been reported:

Building	Number of Cases	Last Day in School/School Event
SCHS	No Cases Reported	
SCES	1 Case Reported	02/24/2022

We appreciate our parents and guardians and their communication as we work together to keep our students and staff safe and healthy. We ask that if your child is experiencing symptoms to please keep your student home. If your child tests positive, please continue to reach out and notify the school district. Thank you again for working collaboratively with the district as we work together during this public health situation.

Sincerely,

Douglas Lindner